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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
FORWARDING A COPY OF A NOTE IT SENT TO THE 
PERMANENT MISSION OF BOLIVIA

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR

TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 4-2-84/04

Washington, D.C., April 28, 2004

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency to forward a copy of the note sent by the Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the OAS to the Permanent Mission of Bolivia regarding the statements reportedly made by the President of the Republic of Ecuador during his recent official visit to Santiago, Chile in respect of the next regular session of the OAS General Assembly, to be held in Quito.


In that connection, I would be very grateful if you would arrange for the attached note to be distributed as an information document.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Marcelo Hervas


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency
Miguel Ruiz Cabañas

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Mexico and

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR

TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Note No. 4-3-67/04


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the OAS and has the honor to refer to the note verbale of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Worship of that country, No. VREC-DGRB-26/2004, of April 23, 2004.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador to the OAS wishes to advise that the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Ecuador has seen fit to point out that the information disseminated by some media does not faithfully reflect the statements made by the President of the Republic of Ecuador during his visit to Chile regarding the topics likely to be considered at the thirty-fourth regular session of the General Assembly of the Organization of American States.  The Ministry trusts that the misunderstanding that has occurred will not affect the excellent bilateral relations that Ecuador and Bolivia have historically maintained.


The central topic of the regular session of the General Assembly to be held in Quito will not in fact be the maritime problem of Bolivia.  The President of Ecuador so indicated during his visit to Chile.  However, it is a well known fact that the item Bolivia is concerned about appears on the agenda of the General Assembly as item 5, “Report on the Maritime Problem of Bolivia, document AG/CP/SUB.TP-68/04.”  That agenda also contains another 76 important items.


It must therefore be reiterated that the President of Ecuador referred to the central topic of the upcoming regular session of the General Assembly, which will be social development, democracy, and the impact of corruption, the theme formally submitted to the OAS Permanent Council a few days ago by the Minister of Foreign Affairs, Patricio Zuquilanda.


The Permanent Mission of Ecuador avails itself of the opportunity to reiterate to the Permanent Mission of Bolivia the assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., April 28, 2004

Permanent Mission of Bolivia to the OAS
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